
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

ADDITIONAL BUDGET ESTIMATES:   12 February 2007 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(71) Output 1.3:   Enforcement of Immigration Law 

Senator Nettle (L&CA 23) asked: 

In relation to the review into bridging visas, has the report been provided to the new minister? 

Answer: 

The review into the Bridging Visa regime was completed at the end of last year.  The report 
and subsequent recommendations will be revalidated and resubmitted to the new Minister 
soon. 
 




